
As a VERY responsible property owner, who grew up in Narragansett, I take great pride in this home and 
community (My parents still live next door and have many family and friends in the area)... 
 
I strongly support bill H7382. 

This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed housing for URI students as has 
been done for decades. 
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